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September 2, 2004 
 
RE: FCC ID: O6QPULS68_ATCB001658 
 
Attention: Kathy Grzovic 
 
I have a few comments on this Application. Please note that further comments may arise in 
response to answers provided to the questions below. 
 
1. Please note that the device appears to be sufficiently large to contain the 2-condition 
statement.  Please explain how this device meets the exclusions of 15.19(a)(5). 
 
Response:  In the photographs, the device appears larger than it actually is.  In addition to being 
quite small in size, the EUT also has very little suitable area for label placement, due to its shape, 
and all its fittings/openings.  After the FCC ID label, the little available space is utilized for critical 
safety information.  Additionally, typical installations, such as chemical tanks, include hazardous 
conditions; the manufacturer prefers to limit the number of labels. 
 
2. Please note that while I can make assumptions about where the antenna and/or antenna leads 
are in the schematics, they are in German. Please clearly identify the antenna in the schematics. 
 
Response:  Please refer to the revised schematic exhibit uploaded with this response.  The 
antenna connector is shown on page 5 of the pdf file; a note has been added to the right side of 
the page to indicate its location.  
 
 
Dennis Ward 
mailto:dward@AmericanTCB.com 
The items indicated above must be submitted before processing can continue on the above referenced 
application. Failure to provide the requested information may result in application termination. 
Correspondence should be considered part of the permanent submission and may be viewed from the 
Internet after a Grant of Equipment Authorization is issued.  Please do not respond to this correspondence 
using the email reply button. In order for your response to be processed expeditiously, you must submit your 
documents through the AmericanTCB.com website. Also, please note that partial responses increase 
processing time and should not be submitted.  Any questions about the content of this correspondence 
should be directed to the sender. 
 
 


